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Beginning Friday, September 7, 2012 at 12:01 a.m., BLM Utah State Director, Juan Palma rescinds the 

fire prevention order put in place at 12:01 a.m. on June 14, 2012.  

Campfires will now be allowed outside of developed campgrounds.  It is still advised to keep a bucket of 

water and a shovel on hand for all campfires. 

Area Description: 

All Bureau of Land Management Lands in Utah are covered in this rescission. 

Additional fire information is available at www.utahfireinfo.gov and the local Bureau of Land 

Management Offices. 

 

 

 

Sheldon Wimmer      For Juan Palma 

Fire Management Officer     BLM Utah State Director 
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